
Pontypridd Swimming Club
Aquatic participation and club membership were
significantly affected by the Covid pandemic, and
2022 has been a year of recovery for Pontypridd
Swimming Club. Their coaches and committee
members have worked extremely hard to recruit
new swimmers and prepare them for the return
of competitive galas, and thankfully their hard
work has paid off! More than 50% of their
current swimmers were not members before
the pandemic, and they have had incredible
success at galas with their team. 

The club are looking forward to their 2022
Awards evening, where they will recognise and
reward the efforts of their swimmers and
volunteers!

 12 Days of Christmas 2022 - 2nd Winner


